
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has been a lovely week at Preschool despite the changeable weather! 
The older children that will be going to school in September have been 
choosing their favourite books to be shared at Thinking Times. The clay 
table has been really popular with the children using brushes and tools 
to practise their fine motor skills.  

 

We hope the Summer holidays will bring warm, dry weather for all our 
families. There are some ideas of things that are going on in Bristol over the holidays 
attached to this newsletter.  If we do get the odd rainy day, here is the recipe we use 
to make playdough at Noah’s Ark which you may find useful: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to seeing families for our Leaving Ceremonies on 
either Monday 17th or Tuesday 18th July.  

A Reminder that we will be closed for Inset Days on 
Friday 21st July, Friday 1st September and Mon-
day 4th September. We will look forward to welcom-
ing families back to Preschool on Tuesday 5th Sep-
tember.   

 

Have a great weekend,  

The Noah’s Ark Team. 
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Ingredients: 

2 cups plain flour 

½ cup of salt 

2 tablespoons cooking oil 

2 tablespoons cream of tartar 

1 ½ cups boiling water 

Colouring 

Method: 

Mix dry ingredients in a bowl. 

Ask grown up to add water. 

Keep mixing until it looks like 

dough. 

Knead play dough until it is 

smooth and soft. 
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